
  

 
 
 

April 2019 

 

Easter holiday traffic changes in Woodburn from Thursday 18 April 
 

Roads and Maritime Services is making temporary traffic changes during the 

Easter holidays to help reduce congestion and increase safety along the 

Pacific Highway at Woodburn.  

Roads and Maritime thanks the Woodburn community for their patience during this time. 

 

 

  



 

 
 
 

rms.nsw.gov.au 

The temporary traffic changes will be: 

 Implementing a left turn only from Wyrallah Road (Court Street Bridge) onto the Pacific Highway. 
Southbound vehicles will turn left and access the Pacific Highway by detouring via Alfred, Wagner, 
Woodburn and Whyratta streets 

 Closing access to Woodburn Street from the Pacific Highway. Local detours will be in place for 

motorists to re-join the Pacific Highway.     

These changes will be in place between 9am and 5pm (traffic conditions will be monitored and times will be 

adjusted as needed) from Thursday 18 to Monday 22 April. 

 

Plan your journey. In peak time, delays are expected in various locations along the highway. For more 

information visit www.rms.nsw.gov.au/holiday-journeys 

Contact 

If you have any questions, please the Grafton Regional Office on 02 6640 1300 or email 

grafton.regional.office@rms.nsw.gov.au For more information on our projects, visit rms.nsw.gov.au. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

If you need help understanding this information, please contact the Translating and Interpreting Service on 

131 450 and ask them to call us on 131 782 

mailto:grafton.regional.office@rms.nsw.gov.au

